

CPTO Fall Fundraiser Paving the Way into History One Student at a Time.....



The CPTO is very excited about this year's fall fundraiser. The money raised by your sales efforts goes back to the students and teachers. Each year, the CPTO donates money to the school to purchase textbooks, license fees, field trips, classroom materials and much more. Without the support of our parents, we would not be able to have a successful fundraiser.

This year we will be selling... Pavers in honor of our 60th Anniversary. It is our hope that each of you will want to leave a permanent mark on the grounds of Calvary Episcopal Preparatory. The bricks may be purchased in honor of a current student, CEP graduate, in memory of someone, or to commemorate a special moment. We'd love to get alumni involved in our campaign. Feel free to reach out to past CEP students.

Fundraiser Details:

- The fundraiser goes from Friday, September 2nd to Wednesday, September 14th.
- Students who purchase a minimum of 1 paver will have their names placed in a drawing for a 4 pack to Typhoon Texas Waterpark, Katy.
- We are offering two sizes: 4 x 8 for \$100 or 8 X 8 for \$250

